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June  News

Senior Youth celebrated
our class of ‘25 graduates!

Senior Youth  attending the
LCMS Youth Gathering met

for Bible study.

 Junior &
Senior Youth
loaded up all

the Savers
donations

for delivery
to the

warehouse.



UPCOMING EVENTS:

Savers
FUNDrive

Thank you to everyone who donated to
our Savers FUNDrive and to the youth that
helped sort and count bags each week
and load the truck. Our donations totalled
5891 pounds, which earned us $965.25!!

National LCMS Youth
Gathering Meeting

Senior Youth that will be attending the
National LCMS Youth Gathering this
summer will have their next meeting and
Bible study on Sunday, June 22nd, from 12-
1:30. Participants in the youth gathering are
strongly encouraged to attend these
studies in preparation for the event.

July 17-24: National LCMS Youth Gathering
                    (Senior Youth)

Questions?  Contact a Youth Board Member:
Pastor Mike Ada (Youth Pastor): pastorada@bslcks.org

Jennifer Bertels (Chair): jennifermbertels@gmail.com

Kristi Buckendahl (Senior Youth): kristi.p.buckendahl@gmail.com

Lori Hughey (Junior Youth): lorihughey77@gmail.com

Amanda Vogt (Preteen Youth): amanda.vogt86@gmail.com

Sheila Huseman (Missions & Service): sheila.huseman@gmail.com

Senior Youth  will be heading off to LVR in
Woodland Park, Colorado. While there, they
will participate in many different outdoor
activities, engage in Bible studies, and
connect with other Lutheran youth from the
Kansas District. We will meet in the Trinity
Mission parking lot (5601 W. 62  Street in
Mission) at 5 am on June 1 to load the bus.
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Lutheran
Valley
Retreat

Junior & Senior Youth are encouraged to
volunteer at this summer’s VBS.  Youth are
needed to help decorate on Sunday, June
8th, and to help assist adult crew leaders
during VBS on the mornings of June 9-12th.  
This can count towards a service project
for next year’s confirmation students!
Youth can sign up here.

Questions can be directed to:
Liesl Jensen 913-636-7764
Lieslmssjensen@gmail.com
Moriah Obermueller 913-486-5992
moriahdavidson@gmail.com

VBS:
June 9-12th

Youth of All Ages  are invited to join us at
Worlds of Fun on June 24  for a day of fun!
Watch your email for details!
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Worlds
of Fun

https://vbsmate.com/events/BeautifulSaviorOlatheKS/30162
mailto:Lieslmssjensen@gmail.com
mailto:moriahdavidson@gmail.com

